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13 February 2017

Mr Matthew Schroder
General Manager
Fuel, Transport and Prices Oversight Branch
Australian Competition and Consumer Commission
GPO Box 520
Melbourne Vic 3001
Email: transport@accc.gov.au

Dear Matthew

Response to ACCC Consultation Paper on ARTC’s draft 2017 Hunter Valley Access
Undertaking

Shenhua Watermark Coal Pty Ltd (SWC) welcomes the opportunity to provide the following
submission in response to the Consultation Paper issued on 15 December 2016 by Australian
Competition and Consumer Commission (ACCC) in relation to ARTC's draft 2017 Hunter Valley Access
Undertaking (2017 HVAU)

1. INTRODUCTION

SWC is a future coal producer with the designated prospective Watermark mine in the Gunnedah
Basin. SWC would have future exposure to Pricing Zone 3 (PZ3) as defined by the current 2011 Hunter
Valley Access Under Taking (2011 HVAU). SWC will transport its product coal from Watermark to the
Port of Newcastle via the Hunter Valley Rail Corridor.

SWC has worked constructively with Whitehaven Coal during the preparation of this submission and
SWC supports Whitehaven's position as expressly set out in this submission.

SWC requests that the ACCC not accept the HVAU in its current form and to consider the material
outlined in this submission by SWC and a separate submission by Whitehaven Coal.
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